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June 13, 2018 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.’s Publicly Accessible CCR Website 
 
RE:  Montana-Dakota Utilities Co.’ Lewis & Clark Station – Intent to Close: Temporary Storage Pad 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
Montana-Dakota Utilities Co. (“Montana-Dakota”) has prepared this notification of intent to close a CCR unit, the 
temporary storage pad, located at Lewis & Clark Station. 


